
To share your views, please visit
www.northyorks.gov.uk/survey/hwrc
or scan the QR code.

SHARE YOUR VIEWS

The survey will close on 31 January 2024

to help develop the household waste 
recycling centres across North Yorkshire

We currently provide 20 
household waste recycling 
centres (plus mobile sites) 
across North Yorkshire 
and this service, including 
the disposal of the waste 
delivered, costs more than 
£5 million per year.

We face many signifi cant 
challenges now and the years 
ahead. Including the impact 
of infl ation, increased demand 
for our services, climate 
change, and the impact of 
the cost-of-living crisis on 
our communities. To help 
address increasing costs we 
are looking at various options 
while ensuring we maintain 
our frontline services.

We are therefore asking residents 
to share their views about 
changes to the following services:

• Restricting the use of 
the household waste 
recycling centres 
to North Yorkshire 
residents only

• Limiting the access for 
commercial-like vehicles

• Changes to 
commercial waste


